
From: Knickerbocker, Andrea
To: Sinsky, Sarah; Lee, Chris; Trotter, Sarah
Subject: RE: Word Version of Reports
Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 11:36:17 AM

correct
 

From: Sinsky, Sarah 
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 11:32 AM
To: Lee, Chris; Trotter, Sarah; Knickerbocker, Andrea
Subject: RE: Word Version of Reports
 
Hi Chris,
 
I believe the Fleet Acquisition Manager would be under the section that doesn’t have a section
header (where the Fleet Services Manager resides, if I’m correct).
 
And I believe the Fleet Training Supervisor is from under the ‘Operations Dispatch’ section.
 
Andrea – would this correct?
 

Sarah Sinsky
Department of Employee Relations 
(414) 286-5075 | sasinsk@milwaukee.gov
 

From: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 10:49 AM
To: Sinsky, Sarah <sasinsk@milwaukee.gov>; Trotter, Sarah <STROTT@milwaukee.gov>;
Knickerbocker, Andrea <AKNICK@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: Word Version of Reports
 
Another question for this report from last cycle.
 
In the Positions Ordinance
Under Department of Public Works – Operations Division – Fleet Services Section:
                Add one position ‘Fleet Acquisition Manager (X) (Y)’ which subsection to list this under?
                Delete one position of Fleet Training Supervisor’ which subsection to delete this position?  There are
two subsections with this position listed.
 
 
Chris Lee
Staff Assistant
Council Records Section
City Clerks Office
City of Milwaukee
200 E. Wells St., Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone: 414-286-2232
Fax: 414-286-3456
clee@milwaukee.gov
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From: Trotter, Sarah 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:08 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Cc: Knickerbocker, Andrea; Sinsky, Sarah
Subject: Word Version of Reports
 
HI Chris,
 
Attached are the word versions of the classification reports for the June 30, 2020 meeting.  Will
send the other two reports for the June 16, 2020 meeting shortly.
 
Sarah
 
Sarah Trotter
Human Resources Representative
City of Milwaukee – Employee Relations
414-286-2398 (Phone) 414-286-0203 (FAX)
strott@milwaukee.gov
 

mailto:strott@milwaukee.gov

